
 

 

Term 4 Week 10           Relieving  Principal:  Courtenay Ciric  

TUMBULGUM PUBLIC SCHOOL 

11 Fawcett Street, Tumbulgum 2490          Email: tumbulgum-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au     

Phone: 0266 766 237    Fax: 0266 766 149     Website: www.tumbulgum-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Christmas Raffle 

Please return all sold and unsold raffle 

tickets to the school by Friday 10 December. 

The raffle will be drawn on Monday 13 

December at 9am.  

24 hour Strike  

There will be minimal supervision at school 

tomorrow, Tuesday 7 December due to a 

Teachers Strike.  

Presentation Day Assembly 

This Wednesday at 9.30am we will be live 

streaming our presentation day assembly 

via zoom. The zoom invite is attached to this 

newsletter and will also be shared on 

seesaw. Details of how to access the 

recording will be provided on Wednesday.  

Before and After School Care 

We have received news that ‘Inspire’ are 

taking over our Before and After School care 

in 2022. They will be providing Before 

School Care from 7-9am and After School 

care from 3-6.30pm. Attached to this 

newsletter are fliers and information about 

enrolling your child/children. I encourage 

you to check out their website on: 

www.inspireprogram.com.au and also use 

this website to register your child for before 

and after school care.  

 

 

 

TERM 4 2021 

Week 10 Wednesday 8 December– 

9.30am Presentation Day 

Virtual Assembly 

2pm– P&C meeting 

6pm– 150th meeting  

Week 11 Wednesday 15 December– 

Year 6 lunch 

Thursday 16 December– Last 

day for students  

Water Day 

Year 6 ringing of the bell 

Week 2 

2022 

Tuesday 1 February– Years 1-6 

return 

Wednesday 2 February– 

Kindergarten 1st day 

 

At Tumbulgum Public School we acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land on which we learn, the Bundjalung people.  

We pay our respects to Elders past and present and extend that respect to all Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people.  

As we grow and learn at school, we take the lessons of the past and work together to create a future that honours  

Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander contributions and builds connected pathways.  

Courtenay Ciric  

Relieving Principal  
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